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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Hedingham’s Got Talent Show – Wednesday 16 July 2025 
 
On Wednesday 16 July at 6.00pm, Hedingham School will hold our annual interhouse competition show 
called ‘Hedingham’s Got Talent’. This celebrates talented students that have entered into the Interhouse 
aspect of the competition, as well as recognising the hard work and commitment of students attending the 
various Performing Arts clubs. Tickets will be on sale from Monday 30 June via iPay at £4 concessions and £5 
adult. 
 
‘Performers’ Information 
If your child is performing in the show, they will be required to attend a rehearsal and the show itself, as 
detailed below.  
 
Rehearsals: Tuesday 15 July 2025 
 
All students involved in the show will attend the following rehearsals the day before the show: 

• P1-P2 - Dance, Drama and Musical Theatre Performers 
• P3-P4 - Music Performers 
• P5 – Walk on/off rehearsal (all performers and hosts) 

 
If students require costumes, such as with Drama performances, students should bring these to the 
rehearsals on Tuesday 15 July (if applicable). These can be stored in school after rehearsals or brought in again 
on performance night. 
 
‘Performers’ Consent 
On the evening of the show (Wednesday 16 July) students that are performing need to arrive at school by 
5.30pm to be ready for a 6.00pm start. The show is due to end at approximately 7.45pm. Please ensure that 
someone is available to collect your son/daughter at that time. 

 
Please complete the following electronic form or scan the QR Code below to give permission 
for your son/daughter to be involved, and to confirm that they will be collected after the show. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/N82FSqt3uT                                                               
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr R Cull 
Leader of Music             

https://forms.office.com/e/N82FSqt3uT

